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Barber, Teresa

From: Ollerenshaw, Mark
Sent: 06 July 2016 15:30
To: Planning (HPBC)
Subject: FW: HPK/2016/0232

Further comments from Parish Council on above application 

 

From: Sue Stockdale [mailto:clerk@chapel-en-le-frithparishcouncil.gov.uk]  

Sent: 06 July 2016 15:25 
To: Ollerenshaw, Mark 

Cc: Chapel Parish Council Assistant Clerk 

Subject: HPK/2016/0232 

 

Hi Mark 

 

The Parish Council have asked me to contact you regarding the planning application relating to the Royal Oak Public 

House in Chapel-en-le-Frith as they are concerned that sufficient space is allowed between the boundary wall of 

Chapel Memorial Park and the proposed development to allow access to maintain the wall. 

 

I believe that Councillor Young has asked that the application go to committee should the recommendation be to 

approve? 

 

Mrs S Stockdale 

Clerk of the Council 

 

Town Hall 

Market Street 

Chapel-en-le-Frith 

High Peak 

SK23 0HP 

 

01298 813320 

www.chapelpc.org 
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